COVID protocol for website

With a positive test result, the staff member/student will need to remain at
home five days from symptom onset. Upon returning to school, masks are
not required, but highly recommended for five additional days. Household
contacts do not need to be quarantined at home nor mask at school. We
ask parents to be extra vigilant with monitoring for any signs/symptoms of
illness. If you suspect you have COVID and test, you should isolate while
waiting for your results. Test kits are available free of charge from Sharon.
COVID vaccines will be available in the fall from your healthcare provider or
pharmacy. The health dept will not be offering a COVID vaccine clinic at
school.

CDC COVID information link -
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html



